
The California Veterans Assistance

Foundation Service Dog Kennel


Construction project helped give back to

our local veterans by constructing new


kennels for service dogs that accompany

those in need. A team of two Cal Poly

Construction Management students


consisting of Spencer Allen and Luke Terrio

worked to design, estimate, coordinate,


and construct a new kennel structure for

the site. The project was successful in


overcoming challenges during each phase

such as communicating an effective


design, organizing material procurement,

and working around conflicting schedules.

The new kennel will provide a secure place

for service dogs to live for years to come.
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